
From:   Town of Clarkdale 
   Community Development Department 
   Jodie Filardo, Community & Economic Development Director 
Re:   Public Notice  
Publication date: August 4, 2013 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Clarkdale Planning 
Commission in the Men’s Lounge, Clark Memorial Clubhouse in the Town Hall Complex, 19 N. 
9th Street, Clarkdale, AZ August 20, 2013 at 4 p.m. for: 
 
AN ORDINANCE ADDING SECTION 3-17: ENTERTAINMENT DISTRICT TO 
ARTICLE 3 OF THE TOWN OF CLARKDALE ZONING CODE TO ADOPT AN 
OVERLAY DISTRICT WITH SPECIFIC ZONING REQUIREMENTS IN THE 
CENTRAL CLARKDALE AREA. 
 
The public is invited to attend and will be afforded the opportunity to address the Planning 
Commission on the proposed amendment.  A copy of the proposed changes is available for 
review at the Town of Clarkdale Community Development Department located at 890 N. Main 
Street, Clarkdale, AZ during the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m., Monday through Thursday. 
 
Persons with a disability may request reasonable accommodations by contacting the Town Hall at  
639-2400 (TTY: 1-800-367-8939) at least 72 hours in advance of the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
***If you live or own one of the 19 private homes being considered for inclusion in the Arts & 
Entertainment District, along N. Tenth, N. Ninth or First South St., we would like your input on 
this proposed overlay district.  You may attend the meeting on August 20th, mail your comments 
to Community Development, PO Box 308, 86324 or email to beth.escobar@clarkdale.az.gov. 
Call 639-2500 if you have any questions.*** 


